
 

 

 
 
By email to  Imelda.munster@oireachtas.ie  
 
 
12 February 2019  
 

Ms. Imelda Munster T.D. 
Dáil Éireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2. 
 
 
Re: Parliamentary Question 3844/19 “To ask the Minister for Health the number of children 

and adults, respectively that have no fixed abode or address that are designated homeless 
that attended Our Lady of Lourdes Hospital and Louth County Hospital in each of the years 
2016 to 2018, in tabular form” 

 
Dear Deputy Munster, 
 
The RCSI Hospital Group has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 
Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response.  
 
Please see below, the numbers of attendances to Our Lady of Lourdes Hospital, Drogheda 
Emergency Department where the patient was registered as having ‘no fixed abode’. Please note 
that the same patient may have had multiple attendances.  

 

Our Lady of Lourdes Hospital - Emergency Department 
Year No Fixed Abode 

2016 137 

2017 173 

2018 478 

 

 
We trust this information is of assistance to you. 

 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
______________________________ 

Stephanie Dunne 
Communications Manager 
RCSI Hospitals Group 
comms@rcsihospitals.ie  
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